
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

Join the Volunteer Program for  
International Students who need financial 

support under coronavirus pandemic 
Receive 2,000 yen to 3,500 yen per activity!  

  

June 1 to August 31 
Please apply by selecting the day you want to work during this period.  
Kobe Foreigners Friendship Center (KFC) will inform you of the date, time, and 
meeting place. 

We are recruiting international student volunteers for activities, such as 
cleaning Kobe city. Why donbt you join us if you are unable to work part-time, 
or return home due to the influence of the spread of new coronavirus? 
We will provide a reward, transportation, and meal expenses. Let's overcome 
the corona crisis together. 

Kobe Foreigners Friendship Center(KFC)  
653-0038 Kobe-shi, Nagata-ku Wakamatsu-cho 4-4-10,  

Asutakuesuta Kita Tou (North Building) 502  
Email: fic@tbz.t-com.ne.jp  
TEL: 090-6378-4991  FAX: 078-612-3052  
Contact: Takayuki Oishi  

About 3 hours per activity 
Cleaning Kobe City promenade, parks, shopping districts ・ sanitizing ・ checking 
promenade guide signs, etc. 

We will pay you 2,000 yen for transportation and meal, and 1,500 yen for work, a 
total of 3,500 yen in cash after activity. 
* If you are not permitted to work, only transportation and meal will be paid. 

Activity description 

Activity days 

About transportation and meal 

For information 

English 

Organizer: Kobe City  
Kobe International Center for Cooperation and Communication (KIC) 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name  

Organization 
(School name)  

Address 

Phone number  

Email  

Are you permitted to 
work in Japan? 

□Yes 
□No 

Status of residence 
□Student 
□Designated Activities 
□Others (              ) 

Japanese level 
□Fluent 
□Conversation level 

Do you speak English? □Yes  □No 

Other Languages  
you speak 

 

the day you want 
to work  

June: 

July: 

August: 

Please fill out the form below and apply by email or fax one week before the 
date of your choice. 
Send application to: 
 Kobe Foreigners Friendship Center(KFC) Contact: Takayuki Oishi 

□Email: fic@tbz.t-com.ne.jp  □FAX: 078-612-3052  

Application and deadline

 

 

Application form 


